
APPENDIX 2 
 

 

From: Miller-Johnson, Lavine  

Sent: 22 August 2013 14:25 

To: 'almorfr@hotmail.com' 

Subject: Visit-31 Station Road 

 

Dear Mr Rodrigues, 

 

Further to our visit on 20th August 2013 I am emailing you in regards to the issues 

found on site. The new area outside at the rear of the premise will need to be included 

on the plan. You will need to do this by filling out a premise variation application 

online and include a new plan to be submitted to the council. You will also need to 

consult the planning department to ensure that this new area meets regulations.  

 

Your fire exit at the rear does not meet regulations. The door needs to be a fire door 

that opens outwards with a push bar. There must not be any locks or bolts fastenings 

on the door.  

 

Please apply to vary the licence premises licence as soon as possible to avoid further 

council action.  

 

A further visit will be made to ensure my requests have been carried out.  

 

If you need further advise please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Lavine Miller-Johnson 

Licensing Officer  

Safer Streets 

Brent Council  

0208 937 5359 

 


